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To whom it may concern  

 

    This bill was dropped after business hours just before the weekend with little notice 

to the public, a large number of whom it will immediately make criminals and impose 

unfair costs and financial strain on. It focuses on items that are already being tied up 

in court to determine their constitutionality as well as things that have already been 

deemed unconstitutional by the Supreme Court. This is just another attempt to pull at 

the heart strings of people who don’t understand anything about firearms or the 

people who lawfully own and use them. It’s an unfair, unconstitutional, hate 

mongering piece of legislation and we will NOT stand for it!! 


